
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  File No. S7-23-15  
 
FROM: Richard E. Grant 
  Office of Commissioner Michael S. Piwowar 

DATE:  June 2, 2016 

SUBJECT: Meeting with Representatives of Investment Technology Group (ITG) 

 

On June 2, 2016, Commissioner Piwowar, along with Richard Grant, Counsel to the 
Commissioner, met with ITG representatives Jamie Selway and Thomas Shpetner.  

At the meeting, the ITG representatives presented their views and observations on, among other 
things, proposed amendments to Regulation ATS. 

 

 


